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North American Energy Standards Board

1415 Louisiana, Suite 3460, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) and Retail Markets Quadrant (RMQ) Members, and Interested Industry Participants
FROM:
Caroline Trum, Director, Wholesale Electric Quadrant and Elizabeth Mallett, Director, Retail Markets Quadrant and Wholesale Gas Quadrant
RE:
NAESB WEQ and RMQ Business Practices Subcommittee (BPS) Informal Comment Period
DATE:

May 18, 2022
Dear RMQ Members, WEQ Members, and Interested Industry Participants,

The RMQ BPS and WEQ Business Practices Subcommittees are seeking informal comments on draft standards to support 2022 RMQ Annual Plan Item 2.a/2022 WEQ Annual Plan Item 5.b.i – Develop technical implementation business practice standards to support automation of the current REC creation, accounting, and retirement processes for voluntary markets consistent with the Base Contract for Sale and Purchase of RECs.
The draft standards can be accessed through the following link:

· Attachment B – Draft Business Practice Standards: https://naesb.org//member_login_check.asp?doc=weq_bps_rmq_bps051822reqcom_attachB.docx 
· Attachment C – Draft Contract Dataset: https://naesb.org//member_login_check.asp?doc=weq_bps_rmq_bps051822reqcom_attachC.docx 
· Attachment D – Draft Transaction Confirmation Dataset: https://naesb.org//member_login_check.asp?doc=weq_bps_rmq_bps051822reqcom_attachD.docx 
· Attachment E – Draft Sale and Purchase Invoice Dataset: https://naesb.org//member_login_check.asp?doc=weq_bps_rmq_bps051822reqcom_attachE.docx 
· Attachment F – Draft Sale and Purchase Invoice Response Dataset: https://naesb.org//member_login_check.asp?doc=weq_bps_rmq_bps051822reqcom_attachF.docx 
The informal comment period begins today, May 18, 2022 and ends at the close of business on June 8, 2022.  Any informal comments will be reviewed by the RMQ BPS and WEQ BPS during the next joint meeting, scheduled for Wednesday, June 22, 2022.  All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit informal comments for consideration.  Please return any informal comments you have to the NAESB Office (naesb@naesb.org) by June 8, 2022.  If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to contact the NAESB Office at 713-356-0060.
Best Regards,

Caroline Trum and Elizabeth Mallett
cc: Jonathan Booe, Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer
WEQ BPS and RMQ BPS Request for Informal Comments

